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EDUCATION UPDATES 

 

ECEP Students Hard at 
Work! 

Pictured above is Tribal Member, 

Weya Niko, hard at work, zooming 

with us while she is practicing her 

shapes, numbers, and letters. She is 

so much fun and always eager to 

learn.  

February 2021 

Our beautiful view of Clear Lake and  

Mt. Konocti 

Important Dates: 
• Feb. 14th Valentines      

Day 

• Feb. 15th - President’s 

Day (Center Closed) No 

School 

• Feb. 27th - College 

Day 

• March 3rd - SFSC 

Meeting 11am 

Habematolel Pomo of Upper Lake-Education Department 

Our 

beautiful 

 

New Look Same 
Newsletter 
Starting with this edition the Education newsletter 

will now be published by Education Coordinator, 

Michael Y. Marcks. Articles and photos may still 

be submitted to Education Director, Joy Marcks, at 

jmarcks@hpulribe-nsn.gov or directly to Michael 

at mmarcks@hpultribe-nsn.gov Thank you Joy for 

all your hard work and dedication to this 

publication. 

Let Them Play Rally 

Below is Tribal Member and youth sports advo-

cate, Madeline (Maddy) Young, letting her voice 

be heard as she promotes the opening of school 

sports. This rally was held in Lakeport, Ca on 

1/16/21 as well as many other cities statewide! 

Principal’s List Middle & 

High School Students: 

Eleanor Burnett - 3.75 

Zenda Crabtree - 3.5 

J. Hope Marcks, II - 4,0 

Leyla Marcks - 4.0 

Nya Marcks - 3.83 

Treppa Talamoni-Marcks - 3.8 

Madeline Young - 3.66 

College “A” Students: 

Madison  Bridges– 3.75 

Abigail Burnett– 4.0 

Andrew Cirelli– 3.25 

Jonathan Cirelli– 4.0 
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Free Art Sessions: 

Monthly On-line art sessions, for 

youth, provided by the Pinoleville 

Pomo Nation. Contact Haley Pulawa 

for registration information at 

haleyp@pinoleville-nsn.gov  or     

(707) 462.7801 

                      Updates Continued 

Services Coordinator: 

Remember Tribal Member Services Coordinator Sonjia 

Menchaca is available for Tribal Member support for our 

vast array of programs, she can be reached at (707)

900.6925 or email at smenchaca@hpultribe-nsn.gov 

Education Department Contacts:                             Director: Joy Marcks 

Office Location: 375 E. HWY. 20  Suite “I”                                                    Email: jmarcks@hpultribe-nsn.gov 

          Upper Lake, CA 95485                  Coordinator: Michael Y. Marcks 

Phone: (707) 275.0737 x 15 Joy x 21 Michael                                             Email: mmarcks@hpultribe-nsn.gov 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 516, Upper Lake, CA 95485 

College Bound? 

Are you interested in College? We have pro-

grams in place to help get you there! Our 

“College Bound” program pays for prep tests, 

visits, application fees, and more… Contact us 

ASAP so we can help. Don’t wait too long. Now is 

the time to get started. Most Universities have 

deadlines far in advance of what you would think.  
8th Graders & H.S. Seniors 

Remember the “Graduation Incentive Pro-

gram”! Eighth graders get a stipend of up to 

$450 to purchase or put toward an electronic 

device to help them with High School. Sen-

iors get a $750 stipend as a congratulations 

for their hard work and dedication to over-

coming one of life’s first hurdles as an adult. 

These are just a few ways the Tribe shows 

how proud we are of you! 

 

Higher Ed Grad Incentives: 

We also provide incentives for Adult High 

School graduates, GED’s, AA degrees, BA/

BS degrees, Master’s, and Certificate Pro-

grams. Check out the “Portal” or call the Ed-

ucation Center with any questions. 

 


